NAOPpag Monthly Meeting Notes


June 10, 2020
2:00PM ET

Zoom: https://internet2.zoom.us/j/393114449
Box Folder: https://internet2.box.com/s/xi78gopmtmyi16aoppmpik19x1br8ono

Attendees:
James Deaton, Rod Wilson, Jim Stewart, Marc Wallman, Frank Seesink, Dee Childs, Harvey Newman
Unable to Attend: Michele Norin, Scott Valcourt, Paul Howell, Chris Wilkinson
Staff: Rob Vietzke, Kathleen Kay, Linda Roos, George Loftus

Notes

1. Welcome
Marc Wallman welcomed the committee to the June meeting.

2.  Discussion Items
Rob Vietzke shared a presentation regarding the Optical implementation project’s timelines for configuring, testing, migrating, and shipping equipment.  Rob indicated he is confident the project should be complete by the end of 2020. The major driver to completion is the expected implementation of the packet phase in July, 2021.  The most difficult phase of the optical implementation is to Chicago and after that, Rob feels it should get easier.

Regarding Packet’s BAFO progress, Rob reported that a soft decision should be reached by the end of this month and project completion is scheduled for July 2021.
Jim Stewart and Harvey Newman accepted Rob’s offer to have a sidebar conversation on the vendor options available.

George Loftus provided a brief summary on the platform model discussion with connectors and network members in June.  In July of 2020 small platform users may add their second 100G port for $2,000/month each and in January 2021 large users gain access to more ports at no additional cost. In July of 2021, the new platform fees will be fully implemented.
	
Rob updated the group on new members who will join the NAOPpag at the July 8th meeting:  Sara Christen (Cornell), Tracy Smith (University of Illinois), Bernie Gulachek (University of Minnesota), Derek Masseth (Sun Corridor/University of Arizona), Jonah Keough (PNWGP/ PacificWave), Dan Schmeidt (C-Light/Clemson University), Mike Corn (University of California, San Diego), and Shawn McKee (University of Michigan).
These new members represent a variety of geographic locations and include CIOs, CTOs, regionals and researchers. The July meeting of the NAOP will include incoming members as well as members who will be rotating off of the PAG. Discussion will center on Network Services background, the work of the PAG, a review of the past 18 months and a look ahead to the fall considering software/automation, security and cloud futures.

Parking Lot: Internet Security and Resilience.  This item is to remain on the agenda. 
—





